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The house numbers below correspond to the numbers  
and map on your house tour ticket.

Newtown 

holiday house tour
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117 Elizabeth St.

Poplar Hill Mansion, 
ca. 1795, is listed 
on the National 
Register of Historic 
Places. The oldest 
documented 
structure remaining 
in Salisbury, this 
2-story, 5-bay 
Federal house is 
richly decorated. 
The interior spaces 
are distinguished 
by a wealth of 
original neoclassical 
woodwork. The house 
was once the center 
of a large plantation 
on the north side of 
Salisbury, around 
which Newtown grew 
up in the 19th century. 
Owned by the City of 
Salisbury.

205 E. Isabella St.

This grand house was 
built for Delmarva 
lumber merchant 
Thomas H. Tilghman 
between 1907 – 1920 
and remained in that 
family until 1993. 
Its Colonial Revival 
style features 10 ft. 
ceilings, large rooms, 
solid mahogany 
stairs and a center 
Palladian window 
on the 3rd floor. The 
current owners, a 
family with young 
children, love 
Christmas and place 
a tree in every room.

200 E. William St.

The Perry-Cooper 
house, circa 1897 – 
1898/1914, is listed 
on the National 
Register of Historic 
Places, and is the 
only 19th-century 
dwelling with 
the distinctive 
Second Empire-
style mansard 
roof surviving in 
Salisbury. It is 
enhanced with an 
unusual pierced, 
stylized swag design 
across the main 
cornice and the 
window lintels. The 
interior is 3-bay 
construction with a 
large center hall. The 
home contains an 
extensive collection 
of antique furniture.

319 N. Division St.

Built between 1921 
and 1936, this 
is the youngest 
house on the tour 
and represents a 
later version of the 
early 20th-century 
Colonial Revival 
style. It includes 
the architectural 
features in a simpler 
style: symmetrical 
façade, dormers, 
porch with fluted 
columns, multi-
paned windows, 
and a solid front 
door with a transom 
and sidelights. The 
interior features a 
large center hall, 
arched doorways, 
and extensive crown 
moldings.



9
406 Park Avenue

This 1923 Colonial 
Revival in Flemish-
bond brick was 
designed by 
Baltimore-architect 
T.W. Pietsch for the 
family of Salisbury 
attorney Hooper 
Miles, who lived 
here until 1938 
when they moved 
to Baltimore and 
sold it to the Todd 
family, who lived 
there until 1992. 
Special to this house 
are an elaborate 
winding staircase, 
a 1920s stair-lift/
elevator, and a 
gambrel roof garage. 
The surrounding 
wrought-iron 
fencing was re-
located from the 
original Peninsula 
Hospital, founded by 
Dr. George Todd, in 
1897.

5 6 7 8
320 N. Division St.

One of the oldest 
houses in Salisbury, 
the “Little House” 
was apparently begun 
as one room with 
a loft, possibly as 
early as 1790. This 
section was built of 
hand-hewn lumber 
without nails. The 
house was improved 
and enlarged as other 
sections were added 
over the years. In the 
early 1900s the house 
was split, and this 
section was moved to 
its present location.

403 N. Division St.

This large four-
square house was 
built ca. 1910 as 
the parsonage for 
Newtown’s Trinity 
Methodist Church 
on a parcel of land 
donated by the Gillis 
family living in the 
grand Victorian next 
door. It is thought 
to replace an earlier 
structure from the 
1870s on this site. 
The large 1st floor 
rooms were used for 
church meetings and 
activities until the 
mid-1990s when it 
was sold to a private 
owner. Substantially 
renovated ten years 
ago with new kitchen 
and baths, it features 
original pocket 
doors, oak floors, 
and upper sleeping 
porch.

104 W. Isabella St.

State Senator 
and newspaper 
editor Marion V. 
Brewington built this 
home in 1901 and it 
was occupied by his 
family until 1947. 
In 1972, U.S. Army 
(Ret.) Col. and Mrs. 
W. Frank Malone 
purchased the house 
and it remains in 
the family. This 
neo-classical house 
has large rooms 
with Greek, Roman 
and Renaissance 
design elements; its 
wrap-around porch 
features 18 columns, 
and the roof has 5 
dormer windows with 
a center Palladian-
style window. Each 
1st floor room has a 
theme decoration, 
including Santas, 
dogs, cooking, and 
family, and a variety 
of trees are displayed 
throughout the 
house.

407 N. Division St.

Built ca. 1912 by 
architect Uriah 
Dickerson for his 
brother and family, 
this large home was 
later occupied by 
the McFadden Dick 
family. Dr. Dick was 
recruited from South 
Carolina as surgeon 
at the new Peninsula 
General Hospital. 
They brought with 
them and planted 
the magnolia and 
boxwood that still 
thrive. From the 
1950s the house was 
a boarding house. 
In 1970 the current 
owners bought it 
and have restored 
it to a single-family 
home. A collection 
of antique Santas 
and 1940s train set 
are special holiday 
decorations.


